Debra Thomeson

From: Ambre Burrell <ambre@rocknroadak.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 11:42 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Police Cameras

I am writing in support of using ARPA funds for new police cameras. They have been proven valuable in previous
situations in our town and ( feel that continuing to protect our police officers and the community to the best of our
ability is a necessary expense.

Furthermore, the fact that a defense attorney is against them seems to make the need even more apparent.
Thank you for your time.

Ambre Burrell

Rock-N-Road Construction, Inc
P. 907.772.3308
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